
Ms. McDowell and Mrs. Shipman’s Newsletter 
November 2012 

Theme: Senses and Seasons 

    This month we have been 
working on the letters P, S, L, 
F, E.  

     We would like to thank you 
for coming to your child’s  

conference. Continued  

communication is the key to 
their success in school:) 

 

REMINDER: School Hours 

A.M. 8:20 - 11:20 

P.M. 12:45 - 3:40 

PM PARENTS: the doors to 
the hallway will not open until 
12:35.  Please do not drop 
your child off alone. You are 
welcome to wait inside on the 
benches until 12:35. 

     Thank you for your help in 
this matter:) 

      

November Reminders 

 12th- NO SCHOOL 
 
19th - All school feast  
 
21st - 25th - thanksgiving 
Break 
 
 
The weather is changing! 
Please send coats and 
jackets daily! 
 
Check Folders DAILY!  

Contact info:554-2350 

kmcdowell@usd261.com 

jshipman@usd261.com 




